CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 08, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 05975-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:51 AM

To: 'suzette green’

Subject: RE: Florida Power and Light proposed rate hike

Dear Ms. Green,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: suzette green [mailto:mixtgreen@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 7:32 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Florida Power and Light proposed rate hike

To whom it may concern.

In the twenty years | have lived in my home in West Palm Beach, little has been done to improve or maintain the
delivery of the service in our neighborhood. FPL proposed burying the lines in the easement in 1946; poles and lines
existing are a constant hazard, especially during. hurricanes. If called for trees interfering with the lines in the easement,
FPL sends low paid subcontractors who are not interested in completing any work.

FPL has also lobbied in Tallahassee to suppress competitive solar power companies from introducing their products to
reduce costs to public buildings.

Withhold rate hikes; FPL has to serve its clients, not the shareholders who may not use their services. FPL has not
lowered rates since they were hiked during fuel price increases.

Thank you.
Suzette Green

827 Biscayne Drive,
West Palm Beach, FL
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